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Student and Staff Survey 
Staff: What can I do as your School Nutrition Director to help make your cafeteria run better?

Students: What would you like to see different in your cafeteria?

Staff:  What do you need as for equipment/materials to help your cafeteria run better?

Students:  What would you like to see added or see brought back on your school menu? 



Students:  What would you like to see 
added or see brought back on your school 
menu? 

Response-Please bring back our 
beverage items …



Results from inquiry of Beverage 
Bid
*Recent beverage vendor bids were reviewed and uses/participation numbers were noticed 
to be extremely high. It was determined that the number was inaccurate.

*Vendors were emailed an invitation to rebid. Coke and Pepsi both answered they would like 
to rebid.

*Official Bids were sent out via email on September 12, 2022 with a bid opening date of 
September 28, 2022.

*On September 28, 2022 Ms. Karen Wood and Mr. Daniel Harris opened the bids to find that 
Pepsi was the low bidder.



Request Board Approval

Franklin County School Nutrition (FCSN) is requesting for 
the approval of the 2022-2023 beverage bid naming 
Pepsi as the bottom line/low bid winner.  This fixed fee
contract will be held between FCSN and Pepsi for the 
school year 2022-2023, after which time an option for a 
no change roll over/extension for 3 years is available if 
agreed upon by both parties. 
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